

MID-TERM TEST

Family and Friends 3B

READING AND WRITING

A. READ AND CHOOSE YES OR NO.

1 I'd like some bread, an onion, a lemon, and three melons, please.

YES /
NO



2 He'd like some cheese, some potatoes, two melons, and an orange.

YES /
NO



3 I'd like a potato, some cheese, some butter, and some pepper, please.

YES /
NO



4 He'd like some meat, some cereal, two oranges, and some salt.

YES /
NO



B. READ THE TEXT ABOUT ANNIE AND ANSWER THE QUESTIONS.

My name is Annie and this is what I normally do. I love walking on the mountain. During the week, I must wake up early and go for a small walk on the mountain. I usually go with my father or my brother. We like getting some fresh air before we start our new day. We live in the country far away from the city. We think that our country life is wonderful because we are away from the noise and pollution of the city. We often walk for about one hour and then return to our home. I always take my bus after our walk and arrive at school at 9:00 am.

My father takes his car and goes to town to work. He works at a hospital. He is a doctor and he loves helping people. We have 2 dogs and 3 cats. At the weekend, we often get up early and go hiking on the mountain. It is so nice to smell the fresh air and see the wild animals. We stay there for about three hours and have our lunch. As you can see my family loves nature.

1. Who does she walk with?

2. Does she hate walking in the mountain?

3. Where does she live?

4. How long do they walk?

5. How does she go to school?

6. Where does her father work?

7. What do they like doing before starting a new day?

8. What do they do at the weekend?

9. Is the air on the mountain really polluted?

10. What can they see when going hiking?

C. CHOOSE THE CORRECT WORD AND WRITE THEM ON THE LINES.

cereal café salt

lake butter library

1. It is white and you can put it on your food. salt
2. You go here to read books. _____ (1)
3. This isn't a river, but you can swim or fish in it. _____ (2)
4. You can put this food on your bread. _____ (3)
5. You eat this with milk for breakfast. _____ (4)
6. You go here to drink coffee and eat cake. _____ (5)